
3 Granville Street 

Adlington 

Pr6 9py 

Chorley hospital 

13 Chorley road 

Chorley 

Pr7 1pp 

21st   April 2020 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I am writing a letter to tell you that I am so, so, so thankful that you 

and your team are working so hard risking your lives due to the 

horrible Corona Virus. 

I know it must be very tough working with people that are very ill 

and experiencing this horrible time, were lots of people are dying 

every day. You are the ones who have to save these very sick 

patients. I am sure that every Thursday, everyone will be clapping for 

you and the wonderful NHS team. I know for a fact that people are 

very kindly sending donations, so that you can buy more ventilators, 

for the sickest people. 

 

Please can you continue all of the hard work that you are doing 

helping all these patients and once again, I give you a massive thank 

you, for all your hard- work that you are doing. 

 

Yours sincerely 

  

Alice Arrowsmith 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


